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This event is an initiative of the AUDIR (Associación UNESCO for Dialogue Interreligious) association, 

and has the support of Barcelona City Council and of Obra Social "la Caixa". 

 

It's an open day when 40 different temples in Barcelona opened their doors and offered their program to 

the public. 

 

Our program consisted mainly of presenting the "Memories of the Mother of Peace." At the end of the 

event, we gave a copy of the book to each visitor. 

 

The event began with Maryvonne Jamois, our national leader, giving a short talk on "The role of women 

from the perspective of the FFWPU". Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon and her husband are the co-founders of the 

WFWP, and inaugurated the era in which women must assume leadership to unite the whole world, not 

with power and weapons, but with the logic of true love, which comes from the maternal heart of God. 

 

Next, a small group of members sang the Korean song "Arirang", accompanied by a video projection. 

 

Later, the coordinator of Barcelona's Community, Neta Beshaj, presented the Memories of the True 

Mother. Through her talk, she tried to encourage everyone present to read it. She spoke about attractive 

aspects of her life, the activities co-founded by True Parents, and about the situation of their country, the 

Korean Peninsula. 

 

And finally, we showed a video of the Little Angels, which everyone enjoyed. 

 

At 18:30 a small interreligious dialogue group, that had chosen us this year to be part of their route, 

arrived. So, we repeated the same program twice. In total, we were participating 18 members and 11 

guests. 

 

Everyone was happy. Later, two of our members Hector Macias and Dulce Balil who are singing in an 

Interreligious Choir for Peace, performed at the Sanctuary of Sant Pau del Camp, in the city center. 

Despite the rain, we had good attendance and it was a success. 


